
Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that we are one week away from winter break!  A huge thank you to ASHA for organizing the AMS 
Holiday Shop.  The students were so excited to be able to shop for gifts for their families.  Watching the students talk with 
excitement to their classmates about who they had purchased gifts for was so rewarding.  

Walking the halls and visiting the classrooms, the students are hard at work! The fourth grade 
students have been working hard on their persuasive writing. In second grade, the teachers 
have put a new spin on the “ugly christmas sweater” by having our second grade students 
decorate sweaters with things that bring them joy.  According to the second grade teachers, 
our second grade students find joy in tacos and unicorns! 

I am putting out another call for parent volunteers for our Life Skills program.  Our goal is to have at least one parent 
volunteer for each class and we are far short of that goal.   

The K – 4th grade Life Skills program offers students information they can use to make healthy life-long choices. This 
program includes topics such as self-esteem, accepting differences, conflict resolution, stranger safety, anti-bullying, 
alcohol/drugs/tobacco and peer pressure. Volunteers are needed to present the Life Skills program to each individual class. 

As a reminder, no experience is necessary and training is provided!  The training will be in January, click here for the 
training dates. Parent volunteers will have the opportunity to teach your child and his or her classmates important lessons 
that will create an immediate impact and foster continued good choices. Your child and their classmates will love learning 
from you!  

Please consider volunteering to teach a Life Skills Lesson.  Click here to sign-up!

Please see the request from Mrs. Barajas regarding recyclable materials needed for STEAM here.  

Have a wonderful weekend! Only 5 more school days to go before break!

Have a wonderful weekend!

Sincerely,
Michele Fisher
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Dates to Remember
12/22 - Holiday Parties
12/23 - Half Day for Staff & Students
12/23 - Pep Rally/Sing-a-long: Ugly Sweater Day!
12/26/22 - 01/02/23 School Closed/Winter Break
01/03/2023 - School Resumes ●Dismissal Change Form

●Master Schedules
●ASHA Homepage

December 2022 
Student Calendar

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QI0ldoteogT7FkywSGzloGu0cx1fGijF/view?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c4da5ac22abfb6-life#/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lYBBVv2IUoCO7WI07y5NxN7h25yyYKKO/view?usp=share_link
https://forms.gle/5c5w7RjyDA4CWZA97
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1yHQLUKBPcDkYPhvThMQ8wuB1s9DlX3bXR-IejwrF3S8/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.ashanj.com/home
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1SbeTYB4Wa1W9bGxJXlKl-sSk8rqSabwe/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111570949087079613095&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1SbeTYB4Wa1W9bGxJXlKl-sSk8rqSabwe/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111570949087079613095&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1SbeTYB4Wa1W9bGxJXlKl-sSk8rqSabwe/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111570949087079613095&rtpof=true&sd=true

